
From: Emily von W. Gilbert
To: LRO
Subject: Support testimony for SB 1529
Date: Monday, February 5, 2018 9:14:14 AM

Chair Hass and members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,

The legislature should disconnect from the Internal Revenue Code as it pertains to the pass-
through business tax break, Oregon would be able to tax pass-through businesses on their full
income, instead of only 80% of it. This would retain an estimated $400 million per biennium. 

If you are a legislator, and you cannot see how those $400 million could be used for the people
you represent, I truly hope you won't be a legislator much longer. Oregon needs bold action
and this is your chance to stand up for us.

Sincerely,
Emily von W GIlbert
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